
Statement from Foulden, Mordington and Lamberton Community 

Council on the changes to the speed limits in Foulden as part of 

the Spaces for People Project. 

 

 

 

Scottish Borders Council (SBC) are in the process of further altering the speed 

signage in Foulden as part of their ongoing review and modifications to their 

Spaces for People research project. This work will also include installation of an 

Active Speed Indicator beside the phone box in Foulden Village.  

The Community Council has been liaising with  a group of residents to discuss 

issues regarding these proposed changes to the speed limits through Foulden, 

and the Community Council Chair has been liaising with SBC.  

Monitoring of speeds and compliance to this adjusted signage will continue over 

the summer. 

There are still considerable concerns in some locations and there are further 

improvements that we feel can be made and will lobby for.  

These alterations should be considered as work in progress and not final.  

It is hoped all concerns and feedback will be taken into consideration by SBC as 

the summer goes on.  

Residents are recommended and encouraged to convey their own feedback to 

SBC through the online survey, which is now open. 

Click on   

https://scotborders.citizenspace.com/assets-and-infrastructure/20mphpublic/  

to open the survey. This survey is open to responses until the 7th June. 

Most of the questions are multiple choice, but you have the freedom to submit a 

written response on the last question.  

https://scotborders.citizenspace.com/assets-and-infrastructure/20mphpublic/


Please note the that Spaces for People project is still ongoing, so use this as an 

opportunity to feedback directly what you think about the changes so far. 

If you also wish to keep the Community Council informed of your thoughts, please 

feel free to contact us on enquiries.fmlcc@outlook.com.  

You can also direct message us on face-book at  https://www.facebook.com/fmlcc,  

twitter https://twitter.com/FMLCC , or use our contact form on 

www.fmlcc.org/contact. 

However, it will have most impact if you complete the SBC survey yourselves. 

The Community Council will be submitting a further response in due course, when 

invited. 

You could also consider contacting your local county councillor or elected 

representative. 

Scottish Borders Councillors for East Berwickshire can be found at: 

https://www.scotborders.gov.uk/councillors/specificWard/7/east_berwickshire. 

Rachael Hamilton, your constituency Member of Scottish Parliament can be found 

at : https://www.parliament.scot/msps/current-and-previous-msps/rachael-

hamilton. 

Your Westminster MP  John Lamont via https://www.johnlamont.org/ . 
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